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Comments: We feel that the South Bowl is no place for a ski resort. It's important to think about how expanding

into Teton Canyon or Mono Trees will impact backcountry skiing and wildlife, as well as the possible impacts that

the proposed developments could have on skier experiences in the Jedediah Smith Wilderness. I also think

Grand Targhee is unique in how it is. The side and backcountry is accessible and quiet right now. We need to

protect Teton Canyon. It's the life force of the west aide of the range. 


